
Student Choir.  Choir members Alex Tyler and Wesley Lamendola, who were music 
directors during VBS, are starting a student choir.  Students in Kindergarten 
through College age are eligible.  The first meeting is Thursday, August 18th, at 
5:00 p.m. in the choir room.  Any interested students who love to sing or their 
parents can contact the church office or come to the meeting on August 18th.  If 
you know of any students who would be interested, please let them know.  All 
students are welcome.   
 
Please Remember: 
A. You may put your offering in the plate, use Tithely by scanning the QR code under 

Ways to Give, go directly to Tithely at https://tithe.ly/give?c=368022, or drop it off 
at the church office during the week or by mail. 

B. You can live stream services on Facebook or YouTube at 
www.facebook.com/fumcark or www.youtube.com/user/fumcark. Watch 
previous services at www.fumcark.org/sermons. 
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This is a Sanctuary, a place of peace. With the exception of municipal, county, 

state or federal law enforcement, carrying a gun on First United Methodist 

Church property is prohibited. Thank you for respecting this covenant of trust.  

 
 

Adopted by First United Methodist Church Council, October 10, 2017. 



Worship for the Lord’s Day 

 
July 31, 2022                                                  Contemporary Worship Service 
8th Sunday after Pentecost                                                     Arkadelphia, AR 

 
Order of Service 

 

Opening Song…………………………………………..……..………….Newsong Praise Band 
 

Announcements 
 

Children’s Moment……………………..……….…………..………….GraceAnn Covington 
 

Offering 
 

Apostles’ Creed……………….…………………………..….….…………..……..Congregation 
 

Songs of Praise…………………...………….………………………….Newsong Praise Band 
 

Pastoral Prayer 
The Lord’s Prayer……………………………………………………………..……..Congregation 
 

Scripture Reading……….……………………………………….…….…………..Luke 12:13-21 
 

Sermon……………………………….…………………….…….....……..….……. Rev. Zeke Allen 
Treasure 

 

Closing Song………………………………………..……….…………….Newsong Praise Band 
 

Benediction/Blessing…………………………………………………………. Rev. Zeke Allen 

 
Prayer Request 

The Family of Wilmeda LaRue.  Wilmeda passed away Thursday, July 28th, at the 
age of 90.  She was a member of this congregation for almost 40 years.  Her service 

was held yesterday at Ruggles Wilcox Funeral Home. 

 
Beth Wyatt.  Beth continues to improve but still has a long way to go.  Please 
pray for her sight.  Her right eye is fine, but the left isn’t looking good.  If you 
would like to send a card to Beth, mail it to: Beth Wyatt, ACH Room #2D8, 1 
Children’s Way, Little Rock, AR 72202. 

 Announcements 
5th Sunday Brunch. We hope everyone will stay following today’s service for 5th 
Sunday Brunch.  This is always a lot of fun with great food and fellowship.  A basket 
is available for those wishing to donate to the UWinF Annual Back to School 
Supplies Program.  The goal is $1000, and we are almost there! 
 

Youth 5th Sunday Family Fun Day.  All youth and their families are encouraged 
to come play some games and have worship time tonight at 4:00 p.m. in 
Sturgis. We may try some kids vs. parents competition.  Should be a lot of fun! 
 

United Women in Faith.  UWinF meets this Tuesday, August 2nd, at 10:00 a.m. 
in the Upper Room Classroom. Nellene Roberts will have our program “Pledge 
to Mission Service.” Please prayerfully consider your Pledge to our local unit as 
a Pledge offering will be taken at the meeting. 
 

Single Service Sunday Summer. One week from today is our last Summer Single 
Service Sunday.  Our regular schedule resumes Sunday, August 14th, with the 
Contemporary Service in the Fellowship Hall at 9:00 a.m., Sunday School at 10:00 
a.m., and the Traditional Service in the Sanctuary at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Fundraiser for Beth Wyatt.  Sunday, August 7th, is the last day to order a t-shirt 
from Print Mania in support of Beth Wyatt.  To place your order, go to: 
https//store.printmaniatees.com/prayers_for_beth/shop/home.   
 

Church Meetings.  The Finance Committee meets Tuesday, August 9th, at 6:00 p.m. 
in the library.  SPRC meets Thursday, August 18th, at 5:30 p.m. in the parlor. 
 

Choir Practice.  Choir practice resumes Thursday, August 11th, from 6-7:00 p.m.  If 
you would like to join, contact Bill Higgins at higginb@hsu.edu for more 
information or come to the August 11th practice. 
 

Blessing of the Backpacks.  Calling all teachers and students.  We are having our 
Annual Blessing of the Backpacks Sunday, August 14th.  Please bring your 
backpacks, messenger bags, briefcases, luggage – whatever you use to carry your 
supplies – and get the new school year started off with prayer and blessings. 
 

Youth Day at the Lake. Youth are kicking off the new school year Sunday, August 
14th, with the Annual Youth Lake Day.  Youth and their families meet at 2:00 p.m. at 
the Lake DeGray far pavilion.  Contact Jewelie for more information or to see how 
you can help. 
 

Community Fair and Spotlight on Arkadelphia.  First Methodist will participate in 
HSU Community Fair on Tuesday, August 16th, from 4-6 p.m. and OBU Spotlight on 
Arkadelphia on Tuesday, August 23rd, from 8-9:30 p.m.  We will once again be 
handing out homemade cookies.  If you can make cookies for either or both events, 
please let Sabrina know. 


